Dear Committee Members, Don't hurt our public schools and take away from our
children.

OPPOSE 3112.

Taking away 40% of the Oregon Marijuana Account from funding the State School Fund with no way to make up for it. You cannot
take more away from our children. This is heartbreaking to deny this to the ones that need this money the most. Taking this money
from our children and paying it to board members.

Oregon is about free enterprise, those willing to work so hard for an opportunity to achieve something they can call their own. Don't
ruin this industry. We want to encourage ANY ONE to be successful. This Bill extinguishes the spark and discourage ingenuity.
Nothing good will come from this: OPPOSE 3112

Sincerely,
Loretta Johnson, R.D.H., B.S.D.H., E.P.P. Member of the Oregon Education Association



